From: gente Flacimer <

Sent: 07 March 2018 17:16

To: Lester, Robert

Cc: Bushell, Alex; Michael Willans

Subject: Flat 1 44 Goldhurst Terrace, planning application 2017/6906/P

Dear Mr Lester,

Thank you very much for taking the time this morning to discuss planning application 2017/6906/P. Further to our
discussions and our memo dated 6" March 2018, we hereby confirm that the Developer failed to serve notice of the
planning application.

This also goes for all previous applications from the same Developer.

Thanks

Best regards
George Michael Willans and Bente Fladmark



